Classes

Cancelled

Ol
School

As of March 15th, all classes are cancelled
for students. To ensure the health and safety
of staff, we ask parents, guardians and
community members to not visit the school.
Parents and guardians will be contacted
when new information becomes available.
Thank you for your patience.

For more information please visit
www.alberta.ca/lcovid1l9 or www.nsd61.ca
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